
 

TOWN COMMISSION MEETING 

April 11, 2023 at 6:30 PM 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: 
 

DISCUSSION AND ACTION, REMOVAL OF EXCESS WATER 

FROM LAKE MARIE 

SUBJECT: Transferring excess water from Lake Marie to Lake Ruth 

STAFF ANALYSIS: 

 

The Town of Dundee has requested Carter -Kaye Engineering to assist 

our Special Project Manager, Tracy Mercer with having Lake Marie 

drained to an acceptable level due to health and safety concerns.  The 

lake took on excessive water during Hurricane Ian in September 2022.  

We have reached out to SWFWMD for options on draining this lake back 

to a safe condition.  Engineer Dave Carter will explain the process as 

well as what will be allowed through SWFWMD, with a given timeline.   

FISCAL IMPACT: Fiscal Impact - This amount will be provided on Tuesday. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

 

At the will of the Commission, move forward with creating an 

Emergency Resolution. 

ATTACHMENTS: 
 

 


